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Dear Families, 
 
We imagine you are looking forward to summer and some outdoor time with your family.  As you know, 
the gym construction will begin right after school is out and continue until Jan. 2019.  We hope to be in 
the new building after winter break, if the construction time line flows as planned.   
 
With the construction on campus, part of the parking lot will be used to store materials, etc.   We will 
ask families not to turn onto West Main (in front of the school) to drop off and pick up your 
child.  Rather, we will ask that everyone loop around by Riverside Park and enter the parking lot area 
from the far side.  Traffic will exit in front of the school.  This will create a one-way route, making the 
pickup and drop off times safer.   The map below marks the route.   We will have staff at the end of 
West Main directing traffic through the route 15 minutes prior and for a few minutes after the bell has 
rung.  We know our families will be courteous and supportive of these changes. The street will be open 
with two way traffic after drop off and pick up time is over.  Our goal is to continue with this route after 
the construction has been completed to increase safety on and around campus.  If you have suggestions 
or questions, please let me know.   
As a reminder, the DIA office will be closed from June 1 -July 30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Monica Heptner 
Principal  
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